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Dear Gary,

I was delighted to receive your letter and to hear
that you health is remaining good. I was fascinated
to hear of your scrums wi Jch the women rugby players ,
especi1lly the world champions.
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I would certainly like to take up some time. In the
meantime, my health has. n9t been terribly good, as I
developed a recurrence of my lung problem. However,
it appears to have gone away, at least temporarily,
and I am back at work.

Please keep in touch as it is always nice hearing from
you.

'J\'ours sincerely,
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